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From: Priester, Nicole

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2016 10:54 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Lt. Governor McMaster

FYI 

 

From: Leigh LeMoine [mailto:LeighLeMoine@scstatehouse.gov]  

Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 10:36 AM 
To: Priester, Nicole 
Cc: Patel, Swati 

Subject: Lt. Governor McMaster 

 

Hi Nicole and Swati- 

 

The Lt. Governor will be traveling out of state early Sunday, June 5th and will return to South Carolina late in the evening 

on Tuesday, June 7th.  The Lt. Governor will be available by cellphone: 803.413.8769 during that time. 

 

If our office may be of assistance, please feel free to contact me at 803.466.2272 or by email. 

 

Take care, 

Leigh 

 

 

Leigh LeMoine 

Deputy Chief of Staff for Administration 

Office of the Lieutenant Governor 

(803) 734-2083 

 

 


